
From: Judith Beck [mailto:judith82340@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 6:39 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
I am a citizen of Portland, OR very concerned for the health and safety of all of us here! 
I wholeheartedly support the resolution passed by the Portland City Council opposing the building of 
new oil pipelines, terminals and any other infrastructure used by the fossil fuel industry. NO 
Exemptions for small Ones! Any size in totally unacceptable! 
We must keep fossil fuels in the ground and get going on renewable energies! No time to waste if we 
are going to survive on this planet! 
Thank you! 
Judith Beck 
245 SW Lincoln St., 2216 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


